
Summary of the Community Meeting RE: Petition 2007-89 
Meeting Held 7PM – 8PM July 2, 2007  
Location:  2824 The Plaza 
 
This meeting was held last night, July 2, 2007 at 2824 The Plaza.  Issa Rafidi presided 
over this meeting.  The president of the Shamrock Gardens Neighborhood Association, 
Ernest Mobley, was in attendance.  He asked for a description of our plans on the 
Anderson lot.  Mr. Rafidi showed him the survey, and discussed our development plans 
with him:  build a single-family home around 2,400 square feet to sell for approximately 
$400K.  Mr. Rafidi and Mr. Mobley also talked about the Shamrock Gardens 
neighborhood and further development on The Plaza. 
 
The meeting concluded at 8PM. 


